
 

 

Week of Prayer for 

Christian Unity 
 

JANUARY 18 - 25, 2023 
 

 

“Do good; seek justice” 
Isaiah 1:17 

 

 
All are welcome to participate with church leaders in the 

 

CITY-WIDE 

ECUMENICAL WORSHIP SERVICE 
Sunday, January 22, 2023 

7:30 pm 
 

SAINT JOHN XXIII ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
3390 Portage Avenue (at Rouge Road), Winnipeg, MB  R3K 0Z3   

 

204-832-7175  •  office@johnxxiii.ca  •  www.johnxxiii.ca 
 
 

Invitation to participate in Ecumenical Choir 
 

An ecumenical choir is being formed to lead music at the forthcoming celebration  
on January 22nd which will be held during the annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity.   

No audition is required.  Anyone who can carry a tune and wishes to sing in the choir is welcome!   
 

Rehearsals will be held at Saint John XXIII Church 

from 2:30 to 4:30 pm on Sunday, January 8, 2023  

and from 2:30 to 4:30 pm on Sunday, January 15, 2023.   
 

A short final rehearsal will be held immediately before 
the Ecumenical Worship Service on Sunday, January 22, 2023.   

 

For further information, you may call Michele Barr at 204-453-5016  

or contact her via email: mbarr41@shaw.ca 
 

 
For more information you may contact your own minister/pastor, 

or Saint John XXIII Church: 204-832-7175, office@johnxxiii.ca, www.johnxxiii.ca 


